
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 
 
RE: Donation from Spenga 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2017 
 
Spenga is a unique fitness studio that appeals to all fitness levels,providing 
cardiovascular, strength and flexibility in each 60 minute session. The Spenga OPRF 
studio is set to open on April 1st. To showcase our studio to the staff and teachers in 
the district, they will offer special free “teacher/staff only” sessions.  
 
As part of the pre-opening marketing plan, the company wants to plant roots in the 
community by investing in public schools be donating: 

 Donate 25 Manduka Yoga Mats (possibly with Spenga & Manduka logo) @ $68 
each for District 97 Schools (10 Schools) total investment $17,000 

 Free Assembly (one per school) $600-$700 value 
 Participation in PBIS May event $250 value 
 Host Workshops and Teacher/Staff Trainings during Institute Days for 

incorporating yoga into the classrooms (TBD) 
 Participate in 2nd week of May ACES Event $250 value 
 Donation for Teacher/Staff Appreciation Events 1 free month card 

These items support students and district curriculum. The donation was reviewed and is 
supported by administration. 
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